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May 15, 2020 
      

Spring Beach Road Beach Access Temporary Trail Closure 
 

Until further notice, the Spring Beach Road beach access trail/pedestrian ramp on Gabriola Island will be 
closed while Regional District of Nanaimo (RDN) Parks Services carries out assessments. This aluminum 
ramp provides seasonal pedestrian access to the marine shoreline off the end of Spring Beach Road. 
 

 

For more information, please contact: 
 Parks Services   
 Regional District of Nanaimo 

 
1-888-828-2069 

 recparks@rdn.bc.ca 
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